
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of a material 
testing services agreement with Terracon Consultants, 
Inc. for the 2022 Bond New Williams Elementary School 
Replacement Project in the amount of $120,205.

BACKGROUND: Material testing services are provided on construction 
projects to verify that the materials used during 
construction comply with the project specifications.  Test 
results and opinions based on tests and field 
observations are provided to reduce project risk.

The Facilities and Construction Department is 
recommending Terracon Consultants, Inc. for approval.

Contract Amount:        $120,205

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding is provided by the New Williams Elementary 
School Replacement Project budget.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of a material testing services 
agreement with Terracon Consultants, Inc. for the 2022 
Bond New Williams Elementary School Replacement 
Project in the amount of $120,205.

CABINET MEMBER: Kevin Fornof

CONTACT PERSON: Shauna K. Gagneaux

BOARD MEETING DATE: August 26, 2025


